
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
BERKELEY CITY COUNCIL 

ANNUAL STREET LIGHTING ASSESSMENT 
 
The Department of Public Works is proposing no increase in FY 2014 assessment 
rates. The existing rates are: 

Residential and Institutional: $0.0108/Bldg Sf. 
Industrial: $0.0216/Bldg Sf 
Commercial: $0.0432/Bldg Sf 

Assessments are determined by building square footage and rates. FY 2014 Assessment 
Rolls for the Berkeley, Street Lighting Assessment District No. 1982-1 will be available at 
the City Clerk’s Office 2180 Milvia Street, 1st Floor, and at the main Public Library, 2090 
Kittredge Street. 

The hearing will be held on, MAY 7, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. In the City Council Chambers, 
2134 Martin Luther King, Jr. Way. 

A copy of the agenda material for this hearing will be available on the City’s website at 
www.ci.berkeley.ca.us as of April 25, 2013. 

Written comments should be mailed or delivered directly to the City Clerk, 2180 Milvia 
Street, Berkeley, CA 94704, in order to ensure delivery to all Councilmembers and 
inclusion in the agenda packet. Comments received no later than Monday, April 22, 2013 
will be included in Council agenda packets. Comments received thereafter will be 
submitted to Council as supplemental communications. For further information, call Mark 
Numainville, City Clerk, 981-6900. FAX: (510) 981-6901. TDD: (510) 981-6903.  

For further information, please contact Lorin Jensen at (510) 981-6411 or Jeffrey 
Egeberg, Manager of Engineering at (510) 981-6400. 

Published: April 26, 2013 – The Berkeley Voice 

City Clerk shall publish a notice at least 10 days prior to the date of the public hearing 
with the date, hour, and place of the public hearing for annual levy and collection of 
assessments in accordance with Streets and Highway Code Sections 22625, 22626, 
22552, and 22553 and Section 6061 of the Government Code. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
I hereby certify that the Notice for this Public Hearing of the Berkeley City Council was 
posted at the display case located near the walkway in front of Council Chambers, 2134 
Martin Luther King Jr. Way, as well as on the City’s website, on 4/25/13.  
 

 
Mark Numainville, City Clerk 


